## 2018 REPORT OF THE RANKING DEPUTY CHIEFTAIN Submitted by Peter K. Gregg – RDC

The Area Deputy Chieftains have been very active this year representing ACGS at numerous events from coast to coast. Many will be attending Scottish Heritage Events after the due date for this report.

I have contacted the ADCs several times throughout the year offering and supplying trifold pamphlets and ACGS pens for their use at their clan tents. To date I have sent out about 250 pamphlets and pens. The ADCs have been proactive in sending in their afterevent reports for inclusion in the society newsletter. The items that I have covered include requesting their input for the up-coming ADC meeting in Atlanta, requesting that they review and update as necessary their contact information on our web site and providing any business cards so that we may standardize the cards.

I journeyed to the ACGS storage locker in Kennett Square, PA to verify its condition and conduct an inventory of the contents. There are Yearbooks with dates ranging from 1909-1969. I could not get exact counts without a step-ladder. I plan on returning with a step-ladder to complete the counts in the near future. Other items in the locker include the following:

- 1. 25 each in inch vases
- 2. 32 each maps of the districts inhabited by the Clan Gregor before the middle of the 18<sup>th</sup> Century.
- 3. A small silver and wood bowl presented to the Society by Sir Malcolm MacGregor at the 2004 Gathering.
- 4. A commemorative Quaich presented to the gathering participants at the 1975 Annual Gathering.

There was a card describing a brass Quaich presented by Sir Gregor MacGregor at the 1959 Gathering. I could not locate the Quaich. When I return I will attempt to locate this item and get the sizes of the maps.

Respectfully Submitted,

Peter K. Gregg Ranking Deputy Chieftain